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Y3 – Zakariya Patel and Aisha Youssouf. 
Y4 – Ammarah Kazi and Yousuf Mohamed
Y5 – Faizan Ahktar and Areesha Jiva
Y6 – Rukaiyah Suleman and Danyal Dean



How can we be safe online?

• We use safe websites in school.

• We have a pop-up blocker in school.

• We always make sure that we go on age appropriate websites.

• Don’t meet with people that you don’t know.

• Don’t share your identity and your personal details.

• If you see something you don’t like or makes you feel sad or unsafe – tell a trusted adult.



Our new Halal menu

We are really enjoying our new school meals!

Now there is a halal option it means that more children can 
access a wider choice of food for their lunch. 

We are enjoying being able to have a meat option and 
having more choice!



Which charities would you like to support 
this year?

Can you think of some ways to 
make money for some of these 

charities?



How should we acknowledge remembrance day this year?

Prefects will be selling poppies. 

Do you have 
any other 

ideas?



For Parliament week this year which debate would you like to discuss for our big debate?

Here are some examples. Can you think of any others?



What kind of events do you want to see run by the 
PSA this year?

Your suggestions so far: 

Disco
Magic show
Film night
Book fair



Do you have any ideas on how to make 
Beaumont even better?

Speak to your class MP and let them be your voice in School 
Parliament.

• We would like some more time for independent reading. 
• We would like to do more charity non-uniform events.


